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DELIVERY VIA FACSIMILE (920) 459-3919 AND U.S. MAIL 

 

City Attorney Stephen G. McLean 

City of Sheboygan 

807 Center Avenue 

Sheboygan, WI  53081 

 

Re: Jennifer Reisinger 

 

Dear Attorney McLean: 

 

Please be advised that this firm has been retained to represent the interests of Jennifer Reisinger.  I 

have reviewed as much of the material relative to this matter as possible.  It appears that your office 

sent a legal directive to our client, ordering her to take certain actions relative to the link of a public 

site to her business website.  It is my understanding that this “order” was at the request of the City of 

Sheboygan and/or the Mayor.   

 

I am contacting you to inform you that Ms. Reisinger will not be removing any such link to any 

public site at anytime.  If you can enlighten me as to the legal basis you believe you may utilize to 

order a citizen to remove a public link to a public site, I would be happy to examine same.  At this 

point, however, this directive certainly does not pass muster.  Obviously, something is not correct, as 

the Mayor has taken it upon himself to utilize the substantial powers of the government and focus 

them upon one individual who is utilizing her First Amendment rights.  

 

Please also accept this correspondence as a request pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law 

for copies of all documentation, correspondence, letters and communication, in whatever format, as 

they relate to Jennifer Reisinger and any matter relating to her website. Again, this request is made 

pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law and, therefore, your response in a timely fashion will 

be much appreciated.  Should there be an advance fee required for the processing of this request, 

please advise this office and we will immediately remit same. 
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Thank you for your consideration and courtesies in this matter.  Obviously, we will be pursuing this 

matter aggressively towards a resolution.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

GATZKE & RUPPELT, S.C. 

 

 

 

Paul E. Bucher 

Attorney at Law 

 

PEB/sac 

 

Cc: Ms. Jennifer Reisinger 

 

 

 
 


